

Mr. Ted McEnery
Clerk to the Committee
Committee of Public Accounts
Leinster House
Dublin 2



Teach Naomh Máirtín / Bóthar Waterloo / Baile Átha Cliath St. Martin's House / Waterloo Road / Dublin 4

Dáta | Date

Ár dTag. | Our Ref.

Bhur dTag. | Your Ref.

2nd October 2012

NRA12-86148

RE: Allowances to Staff

Dear Mr. McEnery,

I refer to your letter of 21st September 2012 regarding payment of allowances to staff.

I wish to confirm that the Authority has not got any allowances in place.

Yours sincerely,

Fred Barry Chief Executive

Rphost / Email: info@nra.ie Idirlíon / Website: www.nra.ie